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July 28, 2023 
 
Dear Arrowhead Woods Community Members, 
 
 
I want to acknowledge that we have been relatively quiet in recent times. Please know that 
this silence has not been inaction; rather, it has been a period of intense focus, centralized 
upon addressing the constructive comments and concerns raised over the last few months.  
We understand the significance of open dialogue and transparency in building a stronger 
foundation for our organization and fostering a positive relationship with you, our 
homeowners. To achieve this, we have been actively working on implementing new policies, 
platforms, and organizational structures. As part of this effort, we are establishing future 
committees and communication standards to ensure we can provide timely updates and 
correspond with you directly through an internal owner database. 
 
For homeowners impacted by the 2023 storm, we have taken measures to ease the burden, 
including fee waivers, accelerated processing of applications and committee reviews, as well 
as prioritizing field inspections to streamline the issuance of permits and approvals. 
Additionally, we are actively addressing the overwhelming amount of tree permits, ensuring 
that homeowners have approval to comply with insurance clearance requirements and 
county ordinances. 
 
To expedite the process further, AWAC has been collaborating with local contractors and 
engineering firms, employing methods such as photos, facetime calls, videos and affidavits. 
Thanks to the combined efforts and volunteer work of these professionals, the organization 
has been able to manage the unparalleled number of submitted applications.  We cannot 
express enough gratitude and appreciation for all of you who have stepped up during this 
challenging period, despite your already overwhelming workloads. 
 
In a proactive effort of improving communications and community interaction, we have 
implemented an “advocacy program”, of which community concerns/complaints are 
reviewed and when appropriate, addressed to find an amicable resolution.  Our website is 
currently undergoing active updates, and once completed, it will be a comprehensive 
resource for all homeowners. It will include ALL recorded CC&R's for tracts within AWAC's 
jurisdiction, fillable and e-sign forms, directions on submitting applications, financial 
updates, board agendas, meeting minutes, opportunities for community involvement and 
the latest organization updates and newsletters. 
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